Phone 981-8500 ext. 4551, 4552, 4553 / 927-6084 P.O. Box 161, Diliman, QC 1101 email: our@up.edu.ph

16 October 2012

OUR Memo ECA 12-27

FOR:

The College Secretaries

FROM:

Evangeline C. Amor, Ph.D.

University Registrar and UC CSAPG Member-Secretary

SUBJECT:

NSTP courses taken from another school

At its 15 October 2012 meeting, the UC Committee on Student Admissions, Progress, and Graduation (CSAPG) affirmed that NSTP courses taken from other schools would be credited without needing validation since NSTP is a course required by law.

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you very much.